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Dear Parents, 
 
  

Phonics and Early Reading (a workshop for parents/ carers) on 
Thursday 15th September 2022 from 9:30-10:15. 
 
I am running this workshop for parents/carers to provide an opportunity to learn more 
about:  
 

phonics scheme we use in school 

 

 

home 
        
It would be great to see you there and I will be able to discuss any questions you may 
have.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Eve Forbes 
English Leader 
 
Rosemary Godwin 
HeadTeacher 
    
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Tilsworth Road 

Stanbridge 

Leighton Buzzard 

Bedfordshire 

LU7 9HY  
 

Telephone: 01525 210328 

 Fax:           01525 211921 

 

 

 
 

Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin 


